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RECOGNITION OF THE BARRIE BOMBERS U15 ‘A’ GIRLS LACROSSE TEAM ON WINNING THE 2022
ONTARIO LACROSSE ASSOCIATION’S “A” PROVINCIAL BOX LACROSSE CHAMPIONSHIP.

Mayor J. Lehman congratulated the U15 ‘A’ Girls Lacrosse Team on its successful season. Mayor Lehman and
Head Coach Jim Lowe presented certificates to the team in recognition of the team winning the 2022 Ontario
Lacrosse Associations’ “A” Provincial Box Lacrosse Championship.
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